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We are asking for your committee to plead the case of our (Holroyd City) district being potentially swamped 

by the current efforts to establish a “Greater Parramatta”.  We are not opposed to that vision, nor to 

amalgamations per se; it is inevitable as Sydney continues to expand to the West, but we believe; 

� there is little to be gained from our own City district (and its 115,000 residents) being swallowed up 

in the mergers that are going to take place, while,  

� there is much to be lost - many aspects being almost impossible to be assessed on a 

financial/economic-alone basis. 

We look forward to your response as a committee to these concerns and suggestion, and assure you that we, 

as a group of committed Christian leaders (including founder of the Mayoral Prayer Dinner, former Clr and 

9-times Mayor, Allan Ezzy APM AM), do follow the Apostle Paul’s admonition to regularly pray for all 

those in (political) leadership over us  

 

 

 
 

(Rev) Bob Dennis (President, Holroyd Christian Ministers' Fellowship) 

(Rev) Brian Rensford (Secretary, Holroyd Christian Ministers' Fellowship) 

SERVING THE CHRISTIAN CHURCH, AND THE HOLROYD COMMUNITY 

OUR APPROACH IS RELATIONAL - IT'S "MEMBERSHIP BY PARTICIPATION" 




